Louie Azzolini

From: Marie Adams [adamsm@inac.gc.ca] :
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2001 2:16 AM @‘ﬁ/
To: lazzolini@mveirb.nt.ca o e o
Subject: Re: Cameron hills Environmental Assessments

Hi Louie. Please pass this on to Joe, I am sending from home and do not have his e-mail handy.

Joe, as we discussed before Christmas, I feel the deadline of Jan. 5 is going to be difficult to meet for the above EA.

I have to express my disappointment that the MVEIRB has not decided to extend the deadline for comments on the TOR
and workplan for the Cameron Hills EA as I do not feel that it is DIAND alone in this position. The GNWT has only just
opened for business after the holidays. Most Bands and community governments are in the same position. Since the call
for comments went out only on Dec. 21 (when some people were already shut down for Christmas), I have to question
how the MVEIRB can obtain the feedback they seek in any meaningful way.

I have to stress that normally I would not be concerned, it is just that this period is over the Christmas break when many
people are away.

I will certainly try to get DIANDs comments in by the end of day Jan 5th. But failing this, they will be in on Monday the
8th. (I too am on vacation ...despite this e-mail and there is no one else available to consolidate the information).

Just wanted to give you a heads up that we may be late Joe.
thanks
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